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For immediate release: 
 
Washburn, WI (February 16, 2021) – Wisconsin Lake Superior Scenic Byway (WLSSB) received designation today 
as a National Scenic Byway in recognition of the high quality natural, cultural, historical and recreational features 
along the route. 
 
The Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) announced 49 new designations today, including 15 All-American 
Roads and 34 National Scenic Byways. With the new additions of the WLSSB and the Door County Coastal Byway, 
Wisconsin now has three nationally designated byways. The third is the Great River Road, which was previously 
designated as a National Scenic Byway and is now elevated to an All-American Road. 
 
“This designation further highlights the many reasons that Bayfield County is a world-class destination,” says 
Bayfield County Tourism Director, Mary Motiff. According to Motiff, the new designation does not impose any 
new restrictions, but rather is a way to attract a whole new audience to visit the area. In an announcement from 
the USDOT, FHWA Executive Director Tom Everett states that America’s Byways “…support the nation’s small 
business community and are economic drivers for entire regions.”   
 

For more details, visit www.lakesuperiorbyway.org where you will find maps, photos and information about all 

of the amenities and adventures in the communities along the Wisconsin Lake Superior Scenic Byway.  
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For further information: 
 
Mary Motiff, Director 
Bayfield County Tourism 
117 E 5th Street/PO Box 832 
Washburn, WI 54891 
Office: 715-373-3491 
mary.motiff@bayfieldcounty.wi.gov  
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